
United States Department of the Interior 
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 

505 MARQUETTE AVENUE, N.W., SUITE 815 
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87102 

IS REPLY 
REFER TO: 

DEC 2 7 1982 
OIL CONb|WNTA F £ 

Arco Oil and Gas Company 
Attention: Craig Tellinghuisen 
P. 0. Box 1610 
Midland, Texas 79702 

Gentlemen: 

Four approved copies of your 1983 plan of development for the[West ReoAj 

Lake unit area/^Eddy County, New Mexico, are enclosed. Such plan, 

proposing to continue injection of produced water into the San Andres 

formation, was(approved on this date subject to like approval by the 

appropriate o f f i c i a l s of the State of New Mexico. 

Sincerely yours, 

(ORIG. SGD.) JAMES W. SHELTON 

FOR Gene F. Daniel 
Deputy Minerals Manager 
Oi l and Gas 

Enclosures 

cc: 
NMOCD, Santa Fe 


